
Today, October 1, 2023, is World Children’s Day. Buddhist Relief
Mission is happy to announce that last month, we were able to
donate food parcels and school supplies to a remote school of 32
children in Matale (left) and to 100 families in a village in Ragala
(right). During the economic crisis, assistance is urgently needed,
not only to relieve hunger, but also to allow students to continue
their education. With rising inflation and government cutbacks,
many people in Sri Lanka are suffering from food insecurity.
BRM will continue to provide to help as much as we can. Your
contributions are welcome and will ensure that our programs can
continue.

Sadhu! Sadhu!! Sadhu!!!

<https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=E4PWEKXHBG55G>

Donations may also be made:

in Sri Lanka via:
Commercial Bank,
Anniwatte Branch, Kandy
A/C 8254001210
Kenneth Kawasaki

in the U.S. via:
River Bank & Trust
Buddhist Relief Mission
A/C 0290500969
ABA Code: 062206567

In case of a bank deposit, please send donor’s name, the
amount, and “Sri Lankan Relief” by SMS or WhatsApp to
+94-77-964-9292 or by email to <buddhist@brelief.org>.

For donation by international electronic transfer by bank, please
send a request to <buddhist@brelief.org> for instructions.

In the U.K., contact Ewen Arnold at <ewenarnold@gmail.com>
for bank information

Click this photo for a short
video of the children expressing
their gratitude to the donors.

Assistance to Needy Families and Schoolchildren in Matale and Ragala

https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=E4PWEKXHBG55G
mailto:buddhist@brelief.org
mailto:buddhist@brelief.org
mailto:ewenarnold@gmail.com
https://www.brelief.org/support/Matale-video.mp4

